





March 30, 2023

Corporation of the Town of Pelham 20 Pelham Town Square Fonthill, ON, LOS 1E0

Attention: Mayor Junkin,

RE: Assistance with Fire at 1786 Allanport Road.

On behalf of City Council, City Staff, Thorold Fire and Emergency Services and our residents, we would like to extend a sincere thank you for the assistance the Town of Pelham Fire Department provided to the City of Thorold in supporting our firefighters as they responded to the significant fire event at 1786 Allanport Road on Tuesday, March 21, 2023.

Together we can continue to keep our communities safe as our municipalities cooperate through these types of shared- service agreement, together we were able to provide exceptional fire response to our community. We truly appreciate all that you do in helping to keep all our residents safe.

Thank you again for your generosity and continual support to our community.

Sincerely,

Terry Ugulini

Mayor City of Thorold

10

Manoj Dilwaria

Chief Administrative Officer